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PrOjd d'établissement d'un lieu 
d'enfouissement technique a Danford Lake 

Alleyn-et-Cawood 6212-03-112 

Charlcne Scharf 

Att'n: Renee Poliquin 

To whom it may concern: 
1 would like to express my strong opposition to the proposed 
Technical Landfill Site scheduled for Danford Lake Qc. 
1 have been living and raising my family in Danford Lake for the 
past 16 years having been lured here from the City by its beauty 
and serenity. The proposed Landfill is projected to be developed 
in a pristine area, lush with free flowing watenvays. The 
Highways 301 & 105 are substandard & poorly maintained also the 
truck traffic is already to heavy for these highways, 1 know this for 
a fact as 1 not only live on one of these highways but 1 travel these 
highways daily on my commute to work in Ottawa. Developing a 
TLS in Danford Lake would also bring along birds and rodents that 
we do not have here at this time. 

In closing 1 would like to say that 1 am an elected member of 
council in the Municipality of Alleyn & Cawood (Danford Lake) 
and have sat through many frustrating meetings in the past 2 years. 
When the Mayor was asked questions pertaining to the TLS by Our 
ratepayers they never received a straight answer instead they were 
always told that the BAPE Hearings was where their questions 
would be answered and also that this would be the appropriate 
place to request a Referendum. 
When the public asked for the resolution allowing the 
environmental studies to be done be rescinded they were told by 
the Mayor that doing this would put the Municipality in a lawsuit 
position by the Proinoter (this was false information as we found 
out later from Our lawyer). Also, full council was asked to sign a 
letter confirming that there had been no financial incentives 
offered to thein or their immediate families by the 
promoter. .... only 2 councilors signed. This could have been an 



opportunity for council to show good faith instead they basically 
said that that information was no one’s business. 
Please strongly consider the wish of the people when you are 
deciding if this project proceeds or not. 

Sincerely, 
Charlene Scharf 


